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Hi all this is my July board report.

    So, for the shop were getting all buses ready for an upcoming bus inspection, this involves the entire 
transportation departments, the holidays sure slowed us down with staff taking leave but we made it 
happen with what we had. We attended an OPI meeting with the glacier county superintendent to 
discuss all bus routes and any other concerns.

   So as for the trips, we had 12 trips which wasn’t too bad, they were field trips, upward bound, and we 
are shuttling for the concert called Fire in the Mountain.

This is my July report thanks for reading God bless.   


